FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am after information relating to electric charge point access for disabled/motability drivers.
In particular, I am after the following information: 

Q1. How many electric vehicle public charging outlets or chargepoints have you installed in your local authority to date that are classed as on-street residential chargepoints, located in residential streets or areas? Please provide figures to the nearest possible date and include the month and the year the figures correspond to.
22 chargers were installed on-street in residential areas in 2021. 

Q2. For Question 1, how many on-street residential charging outlets or chargepoints have you installed to date in your local authority that have been adapted specifically for disabled users? Please provide figures to the nearest possible date and include the month and year the figures correspond to.
None.

Q3. For Question 1, how many on-street public charging outlets or chargepoints are positioned in disabled parking bays? 

None.

Q4. For Question 1, how many of the on-street residential chargepoints in your area adapted for disabled users conform to the BSI’s latest accessible charging specification (PAS 1899:2022)? Please provide figures to the nearest possible date and include the month and year the figures correspond to.

None, as their installation pre-dates the publication of this voluntary standard.

Q5. Does your electric vehicle charging infrastructure strategy include specific considerations for elderly and / or disabled users?
Our Draft Electric Vehicle Transition and Infrastructure Strategy recognises the need to provide chargers and locations suitable for drivers with diverse accessibility needs. Through the specifications in future procurement exercises we will seek to provide an adequate number of EV chargers and bays, compliant with the voluntary standards contained in PAS 1899.

Q6. Do you provide any additional support for disabled or elderly users wanting to access public chargepoints for electric or plug-in hybrid vehicles, such as charge-point assistants or roaming charging services?
No.

Q7. Do you support or provide marketing tools to residents to make finding charge point services easier, such as charge point booking or journey planning technologies?

We are set to develop the communications element of our EV charging work. Central to this will be highlighting the locations, and various types of EV chargers already publicly available in Leicester. At present, none of the Council's publicly available chargers can be booked in advance. Our Choose How You Move travel information website includes a journey planner; https://www.choosehowyoumove.co.uk/jpinfo/ . As part of our communications work, we will consider how this can be augmented to support the needs of EV drivers.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
